
                                                                                           

        February 24, 2022 
 
 
The month of February is moving fast.  It 
won’t be long before we will be starting the 
month of March; and the season of Lent 

will be with us.  I will keep you all in my prayers during that time.  
 
One of the things that I like to do here where I live -- is to go downstairs 
where we have pictures and stories of our sisters who have died, and read 
about them.  Some of these Sisters I have never met, but others are some 
that I had known years ago.  It gives me lots of joy as I read about them, 
and I beg them to pray for me to someday to join them in heaven.  One of 
the Sisters who had died during the month of February had been the 
librarian here at our College when I entered, and I remember having known 
and visited with this Sister years ago.  I look forward to seeing her again in 
heaven.   
 
I urge you to learn about the people who have gone before you in life.  They 
may have been your cousins or aunts and uncles.  Even when I go to my 
hometown for Memorial Day I love to spend time in the cemetery, and 
think about my relatives there.  Some of them I might not have met, but 
some are those I would love to meet.  One of the stories I have is about my 
great-grandmother who died long before I was born.  In fact, I understand 
that her grave is the first one in that cemetery, but I look forward to 
meeting her in heaven someday.  Do you have any relatives that you might 
want get to know when you get to heaven?  I urge you to ask your parents 
about them.  What is interesting to you about their life?   
 
Blessings to you all as we move into the month of March.    
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